
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/18/2010 3:19:42 PM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3); 
'Shea, Karen M.' (karen.shea@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Possible meeting for Comr. Simon in a couple of weeks - Background on Gas 

Hedging Programs/Regulations for AGA Presentation

Karen,

As promised, here is an electronic copy of the materials I presented on Friday. Please let me know if 
you have any questions. I also want to quickly note that this deck does contain PG&E portfolio specific 
information and is protected under PUC section 583 and D 06-06-066.

I look forward to meeting again in a few weeks.

Thanks,
Sini

Redacted
Pacific Gas & Electric 
Energy Procurement
Redacted

From: Shea, Karen M. fmailto:karen.shea@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Friday, August 13, 2010 12:49 PM 
To: Stock, William
Cc: Koss, Kenneth L.; Banks, Juliane;
Subject: Possible meeting for Comr. Simon in a couple of weeks - Background on Gas Hedging 
Programs/Regulations for AGA Presentation

Redacted Shea, Karen M.

Dear Bill,

Thank you very much to you and Sini for meeting with me this morning to start the discussion about 
Comr. Simon's presentation for the AGA Sept. 30 meeting in Seattle.

If it is possible it would be productive to come back in to talk with Comr. Simon about these issues in the 
next couple of weeks. Would it be possible to please send in a meeting request so we can consider 
when best to schedule it—it would help a lot.
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In the mean time I will review the material you provided and will be working on some draft materials.

Thank you so very much,

Karen Shea 
650.346.6150
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